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June 2023 

Intermunicipal Work  

 

 Highway crew worked to overlay Asbury Road with hot mix for Tompkins County 

Highway Department 

 

Road Maintenance/Improvement 

 

 Roadside mowing 

 Continue to prep roads for paving 

 Algerine Road was cold milled and paved with hot mix 

 Buck Road was cold milled and paved with hot mix between VanOstrand Road and 

Auburn Road 

 Drake Road was resurfaced from House #233 to Ridge Road 

 Shoulders were replaced on all the roads that were recently paved 

 

Brush Pile 

 

 Crews worked to assist in the mulching of the Town’s brush pile 

 

Tree & Brush Maintenance 

 

 Tree & brush maintenance along roadside to aid line of sight 

 Right of way tree maintenance 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

 Highway Superintendent Mike Moseley and Deputy Highway Superintendent attended 

the Cornell Local Roads Program held at Ithaca College 

 Hydroseeded completed jobs around Town 

 Attended committee meetings 

 Our head mechanic, Dan Schenck, continues to perform maintenance on our fleet of 

equipment 


